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3rd December, 1957

The Lloyd's Reglster of Shipping,
LONDON.

Dear Sdrs,

me Vo "RIVERGATE" & "FRIARGATE"

This letter is to glve you notice of our
Intention to withdraw the above two vessels from Lloyd's
classification.

We should 1like this withdrawal to take place
when the next survey is duse.

Would you be good enough to let us know what
is the correct mrocedure to adopt in this case.

You will appreciate these two small vessels
arereally of the barge type and not the same classification
elther 1n their carrying capaclity of type of trade as our
other vessels, and it is for that reason that we want to
withdraw from your organisation and place under the
auspices of the Ministry of Tramsport.

Yours fathfully,

For and on bshlaf of
THE HULL GATEBS SHIPPING CO.LD .
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